
Did you know that July 13 was 

National French Fry Day?

Margo with some of Hansen’s 
Events Committee members

Many thanks and 
a huge round of 
applause goes out 
to Margo Worrall 
from Lamb 
Weston who 
provided various 
types of fries and 
cooked them for 
our employees!





Download our new 
app for up to $100 
in Product Rebate!






